
   
 
              NOTE REGARDING THE CABINET MEETING SCHEDULED FOR 17 MARCH 2020  
 
 The meeting was not held due to coronavirus concerns around public meetings. 

 
Items on the agenda which are not urgent will be postponed; other decisions will be 
taken by the leader and published as Individual Cabinet Member Decisions. 


